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Dear Ms Masters 

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of the letter of 5 October 2018 from Commissioner Bret 

Walker SC to Commissioner Jane Doolan and Associate Commissioner John Madden. Thank you 
for informing us of matters being considered by the Royal Commission in relation to our 

assessment of the effectiveness of the implementation of the Murray Darling Basin Plan. 

Yours sincerely 

Nina Davidson 
Head of Office 
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